
 
 
 
 

Announcement of The Secondary Educational Service Area Office Phitsanulok Uttaradit 
Subject: Honest Intentions in Administration of The Secondary Educational Service Area 

Office Phitsanulok Uttaradit 
 

   The National Strategy about balancing and developing management system  
in terms of pushing forward the significant policy of anti-corruption are agreed as the standards  
to foster awareness of anti-corruption which is a prime strategy to protect and suppress 
government sector's corruption. These approaches are assigned for implementations for all 
sectors in The Secondary Educational Service Area Office Phitsanulok Uttaradit 

   In this regard, The Secondary Educational Service Area Office Phitsanulok 
Uttaradit would hereby declare an honest intention on the administration based upon the 
principles of good governance with corruption free for all sectors in  administrators, officials 
and general public by working effectively and promoting The Secondary Educational Service 
Area Office Phitsanulok Uttaradit openness, developing an offensive anti-corruption system 
which strengthen maximum benefits for general public, establishing moral culture organization 
that reveals accurate information in all operating activities, especially The Secondary 
Educational Service Area Office Phitsanulok Uttaradit 's inspection and operational audit. We 
do not tolerate any forms of corruption, do not involve in corruption, and will put an end to 
any corruption found out in our organization. The Secondary Educational Service Area Office 
Phitsanulok Uttaradit intends to serve the needs of the citizens with the equal and fair services 
in order to promote trustworthy organization. 
 
  Hereby announced to be acknowledged by all involved 
    Announced on 14 November 2023 
 
 
 
         Pol.Cpl. 
            (Noppadol Noppakroh) 
                 Director of The Secondary Educational Service Area Office Phitsanulok Uttaradit 
 
 
 
 


